
Stephanie Keys
#267742 | March 15, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

The state of our beautiful city is in crisis and is an absolute travesty. As a single woman, I fear for
my safety in the Pearl District, where I have owned my home for six years. Our tax dollars pay for
enjoyment of our parks, not to be destroyed by the homeless with debris, trash, and drugs. Portland
has become a threat to public health and safety, and the tax payers should get some respite by not
allowing this project to move forward. 
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